| believe HB 2481 must be passed. Allowing law enforcement agencies to receive military surplus of any kind only adds fuel to the
fire. Law enforcement needs to focus on ways to better engage with the community then to constantly come out guns literally
blazing. If the budget that is created for military surplus went towards community building there would be no need for military
surplus. Not only is military surplus bad for law enforcement by giving them unnecessary power it is HORRIBLE for the environment!
We will be seeing negative the effects of this “surplus” for years to come.



